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19" June 2017
Dear Sir or Madam

NOTIFICATION OF ROAD WORKS A43 Northbound Syresham / Brackley Hatch /
Silverstone, Northamptonshire.

| am writing to inform you that we will shortly carry out emergency essential maintenance
work on the A43 between Syresham (B4525) and Wood Burcote (A413) in both
directions.

When will this work take place?
The work will take place overnight from Monday, 19 June to Tuesday, 4 July.

The A43 pavement surface condition is deteriorating and in urgent need of repair. We
have carried out minor repairs to the carriageway over the last few weeks. During this
work, we identified significant sections that are in a very poor condition. We need to
repair these immediately to ensure our customers continue to have safe and reliable
journeys at this location. Delaying this work could mean the damage gets worse, and
more roadworks are needed, for a longer time, to fix resulting problems.

How will it affect traffic?

To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and customers, we will need to fully
close the carriageway overnight from 8pm to 6am (one hour earlier and one hour later
on Saturdays & Sundays), when traffic levels are quieter.

We will close the eastbound carriageway from 19 to 26 June and the westbound
carriageway from 27 June to 4 July.

During the closures, we will put in place fully signed diversion routes.

> For A43 Eastbound closure(s) at Syresham — motorists will be directed
westbound on the A43 to the A43 / A421 Barley Mow Roundabout turning left
along the A421 to the A5 via Buckingham, returning to the A43 via the A5 to
Towcester.

> For A43 Westbound closure(s) at A413 Wood Burcote — motorists will be directed
eastbound on the A43 to the A5/A43 Tove Roundabout turning right along the A5
through Towcester to Milton Keynes taking the A421 back to the A43 via
Buckingham.
Continued...



The carriageways will remain open on Sunday nights through until Monday moming and
we will keep the carriageway open as normal during the daytime.

Piease note that all planned roadworks are subject to change due to weather conditions
or unforeseen circumstances. We will do our very best to complete the work as quickly
as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum.

| apologise again for the short notice and would like to thank you in advance for your
patience during this vital work.

Contact us

If you have any queries or concems about this work then please feel free to call the
Highways England Customer Contact Line 0300 123 5000. You can also email us at
info @ highwaysengland.co.uk for the attention of East Midlands Asset Delivery.

Yours faithfully

East Midlands Operations Directorate
Highways England

You can get further information for the Midlands motorways and trunk roads by using the
Highways England website hitp:/www.trafficengland.com/traffic-report




